
From: Graham Plant < >  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:42 AM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

 
Subject: Application PLRZ20240003 

 

Hi there, 

 

I'm writing in to support application PLRZ20240003. As south island land owners my wife Sarah 

and I would be thrilled to see a new small business operating in the south end, as well as the 

economic opportunities that it will create on Galiano.  

 

We see no issues with the location and have nothing but the best things to say about the applicant 

himself.  

 

We're located at , and would be happy to answer any questions or 

provide further information regarding our support as needed.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

--  

Graham Plant 

 

 

 


